Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

28th February 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RECEPTION CLASS TRIP

We have booked to take the children on a trip to the Museum of Transport, Greater Manchester,
on Wednesday 26th March.

The trip links to our history topic of transport in the past as well as our English book, The Naughty
Bus. On the trip we will be learning all about public transport from the past, including trams, buses
and horse buses. We hope to have a fun day with lots of learning as well.

Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch unless they usually bring their own. If your
child does bring their own packed lunch, please can they bring it in a plastic/paper bag with their
name on and a drinks container we can throw away. (PLEASE REMEMBER — NO NUTS OR
NUT-BASED FOOD).

The trip is during the school day so children will start and finish at the usual times. Please can you
ensure your child has on school uniform and school shoes as well as a coat as some of the day will
be outdoors.

To help cover the cost of the trip, including coach journey, we ask for a contribution of £9.00 — to
be paid by Friday, 14" March 2025.

Payment should be made via the My Child at School App (Trips tab), which will also provide
permission for the visit. We are no longer able to accept cash or cheques in school; should you
wish to make payment this way, please contact the school office and we will be able to provide
you with a PayPoint Voucher.

We are looking for volunteers to support us on our trip. If you are able to help please can you let
the school office know.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you for your continued support.

The Reception Team
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'Growing as a family to flourish in God’s Love’
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